
 

 

 

FINDON VILLAGE COMMUNITY SHOP – 24th AUGUST 

 

We are pleased to report on a very positive meeting with Post Office representatives at the shop yesterday. 

We have reached agreement on layout, security and technological issues and their engineers will 

commence work as soon as possible. Their lead time is officially 30 days but they will do their best to 

expedite the work for us.  

 

Meanwhile, our chosen contractors are all scheduled in to work on carpentry, painting, electrics, air-

conditioning and shelf-fitting. Thanks are due to the Men in Sheds once again for their preparatory work 

around the shop. 

 

Management Team 

Findon Village Collective Ltd 


